
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No 045/2021 
Dated 1 Feb 2021 
 
To Members of the Malaysian Bar and pupils in chambers 
   

Temporary Closure of the ASDB Secretariat (2 Feb 2021) 
 

Kindly be informed that a staff member of the Advocates and Solicitors Disciplinary Board 
(“ASDB”) working on the 5th Floor at Wisma Badan Peguam Malaysia has tested positive for 
COVID-19. 
 
The ASDB Secretariat will be closed for one day, tomorrow (2 Feb 2021) for sanitisation of 
its premises and will reopen on 3 Feb 2021 (Wednesday). 
 
While the premises of the ASDB Secretariat is closed tomorrow, please note that its staff will 
be working remotely.  To contact the ASDB Secretariat, please send an email to 
secretariat@asdb.org.my. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  Stay safe. 
 
Thank you. 
 
A G KALIDAS 
Secretary 
Malaysian Bar 
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